From: Maura McCauley 
Sent: Wednesday, May 09, 2018 9:32 AM
To: Steve Berlin
Subject: Salvation Army Civic Luncheon

Hi Steve, 

Hello Mr. Berlin, 

On Tuesday, May 8, 2018  at 11:00 a.m., I was the guest at the Salvation Army’s 2018 Civic Luncheon.  The Salvation Army is a DFSS delegate agency and I attended the event as their guest. 

The details are below:

Tuesday, May 8, 2018 11:00 – 1:00pm

Hilton Chicago

720 S. Michigan Avenue

Grand Ballroom

Please let me know if you have any further questions. 

Best, 

Maura 

Maura E. McCauley, Director - Homeless Prevention, Policy & Planning 

1615 W. Chicago Avenue| Chicago, IL | 60622
Phone: (312) 746-7447| Cell: (312) 933-9835
maura.mccauley@cityofchicago.org




